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This week we have been...

.. decorating melting snowman biscuits.
.. making Christmas cards and calendars for our families

.. wondering what the elves have been up to while we are asleep!

Important Dates and Messages:

e We will again be asking for the £5 contribution towards our craft and cookery
activities in January. Please send money in a named, sealed envelope.

e Please remember to close the blue gate to Nursery if you are the last to leave. Thank you.
e Please remember to upload evidence from home onto our tracker.

e Early notice! After February half term, our focus will be about ‘People Who Help

Us’. Is there anyone in your family who would be prepared to visit Nursery and tell our

children all about the work you do? (We are looking for police officers, firefighters, medical
personnel (doctors, nurses, physios, ambulance crew) dentists, lollipop man/lady.

e We will be setting new dates for the physical development family session early in the new

year.

e We still have children who are making no attempt to put on their own coats, during the
holiday, please can you encourage your child to put on his/her coat independently.

e Thank you for your continued support this term. We are so pleased with the way
your children have settled into Nursery and look forward to hearing all their holiday

news when we return to school on Tuesday 7" January 2020.

e We wish you all a very Merry Christmas and a Happy and Healthy New Year.

Happy Birthday to: Lottie, Ryan, Travis, Ella, Alice, Georgia, Caleb and Keito.




